

Weekly Newsletter

Message from Mrs Wilde

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another busy week of engaging and educational activities.

Monday saw the whole of the Infant site visit the <u>Cotswold Wildlife Park</u> where the children were lucky enough to see a wonderful range of animals. The children displayed exemplary behaviour and Little Owls coped admirably on their first school trip even if there were lots of sleepy children on the way home. Thank you to all of our additional helpers for making the day run so smoothly.

As if the wildlife park trip wasn't enough, on Wednesday, Little Owls, Year 1 and Year 2 took part in bike and <u>scooter sessions</u>. These sessions incorporated having fun with learning and honing balance skills.

Year 4 took part in a cultural visit to <u>Garsington Opera</u> on Tuesday. They watched a fantastic performance of Roselinda after having a picnic lunch in the beautiful grounds. During the performance, the children had the opportunity to join in with some of the songs they learnt in the opera workshop a few weeks ago.

On Thursday, Year 6 were lucky enough to attend a <u>Leavers' Service at Christ Church Cathedral</u>, <u>Oxford</u>. The service included readings and songs, creating a peaceful and reflective atmosphere. The children had time for quiet 'stilling', something they regularly practise during their Wednesday class collective worship that gave them the opportunity to reflect about the past, be present in the moment, and consider their hopes for the future.

This afternoon saw the Junior site's Sports Day. Thank you to everyone involved in setting up for the event and to Mrs Brogan for organising. Following from this, F4CADS are holding a Colour Run that has raised an impressive amount for the school. Again, thank you to all involved in organising and sponsoring.

We look forward to seeing you at the Cuddington Fete tomorrow from 1pm. There will be a school stall and Year 6 will be holding some of their Fiver Challenge stalls. Please come along and support them.

Finally, a massive congratulations to Miss Bailey who has passed her Forest School Teacher qualification! She has worked incredibly hard all year behind the scenes, for the benefit of our pupils.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Wilde

Furniture

We still have a three-drawer filing cabinet looking for a new home, if anyone can make use of it.

F4CADS

A BIG thank you to everybody who has signed up and supported the colour run. You can still sponsor here.

Superstars of the Week

- Little Owls: Alife, Daisy and Amaiyah
- Year 1: Ellena and Noah
- Year 2: Barney, Alec and Hudson
- Year 3: Donnie and George
- Year 4: Aadam and Amelie
- Year 5: Darcey H, Lucy H and Theo
- Year 6: Maggie and Jasmine

House Points update

Totals will be shared next week - our final full week!

Link to the School Calendar



Cuddington and Dinton School Upper Church Street Cuddington HP18 OAP

t: 01844 291206 **e:** office@cds.school